




[RG104 E-1 Box 161] 
[Abstract:] Replying to letter of 29th inct. relative to storage of Mint Records. Says 
there will be no objection to Sup’t keeping key of room at P.O. for the present. 
 
 
 
Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., January 30, 1890. 
 
The Superintendent, U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Sir: 
 Replying to your letter of the 29th inst., relative to the storage of mint 
records, I would say that I conferred with the Supervising Architect on the subject 
and there will probably be no objection to your keeping the key of the room in 
the Post Office for the present. If any question should arise in regard to it by the 
Post Office people the Supervising Architect will let me know before making any 
decision in the case. 
 
 Very respectfully yours, 
 E.O. Leech 
 Director. 
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